
 

 
 

4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11, 
 
Further to my letter on 31st December; 
 
Year 11 students have now been asked to remain at home until 11th January and will access 

remote learning in the same way as other year groups. Key worker children have now been 

invited to come into school as normal, if you are a keyworker and have not yet advised us 
please email keyworker@bhs.hlt.academy 
 
 Vulnerable students and those with an EHCP are expected to be in school and all have been 
contacted. 
 
If you have not yet completed the consent for remote learning, this has been attached and 
this is now urgent to enable students to take part in remote learning.  
 
The day will start at normal time, 8.50am for those who are in school. Students at home 
should log on to tutor time at 9am.  
 
I have attached the letter sent earlier in the year by Mrs Lee regarding the use of 
GoogleSuite. However, we will work differently during this week as all students will be 
expected to log into their Google classroom for each lesson, following their normal 
timetable. There will be one change to the timing; lessons will begin 15 minutes later than 
normal to allow staff movement time, to facilitate logging on to computers and to give 
students a break from their screens between sessions. Individual teachers will then work 
with their class for 45 minutes - this will include setting of independent work.  
 
For your reference, the timetable of the school day can be found at the end of this letter. 
 
Some of you may have concerns about access to IT, we have a database with 
information regarding students who might struggle and will contact these separately 
before Tuesday 5th January. If you feel that you will struggle with access to IT and you 
have not heard from us by midday on Monday 4th January, please let us know by 
contacting m.harvey@bhs.hlt.academy  
 
If you are in receipt of free school meals, you will have received a separate email 
regarding arrangements. 
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The mocks that were due to take place this week have now been rescheduled for w/c 18th 
January. The mocks scheduled for w/c 11th January will take place as planned. 
 
Finally, the school website has support for wellbeing for both students and parents. This 
can be found on the ‘Wellbeing’ tab on the main Barlby High page. 
 
 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
 
Julie Caddell 
Principal 
 

 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Designated Teaching 
Area 

Maths Annex MFL English Science 

9:00am- 9:15am Tutor Time Tutor Time Tutor Time Tutor Time Tutor Time 

9:30am – 10:15am Lesson 1 Lesson 1 Lesson 1 Lesson 1 Lesson 1 

10.30am – 11.15am Lesson 2 Lesson 2 Lesson 2 Lesson 2 Lesson 2 

11.15am – 11.30am Break Break Break Break Break 

11.45am – 12.30pm Lesson 3 Lesson 3 Lesson 3 Lesson 3 Lesson 3 

12.45pm – 2pm 

12.30 till 1  
Lunch 

12.45 start Lesson 
4 

12.30 till 1 Lunch 
12.45 start Lesson 

4 Lesson 4 

Lesson 4 
 

1 till 1.30 Lunch 
Lesson 4 

 

1 till 1.30 Lunch 

Lesson 4 continue 
1.30 till 2 

Lesson 4 continue 
1.30 till 2 

1.30 till 2 Lunch 

2.15pm – 3.00pm Lesson 5 Lesson 5 Lesson 5 Lesson 5 Lesson 5 


